
January 24, 2018 
HUB 334



CALL TO 
ORDER



For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu

GPSS Senate Meeting Agenda
Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

5:30 pm HUB 334

Title Sponsor Info / Action Min
.

Agenda

1 Call to Order Elloise Kim Action 1

2 Approval of Agenda Elloise Kim Action 1

3 Approval of Minutes Giuliana Conti Action 1

Guests

4 President Ana Mari Cauce Elloise Kim Information 35

Old Business

New Business

5 Huskies on the Hill Matt Munoz Information 5

6 Student Parent & Caregiver 
Advocacy

Elizabeth 
Oestreich

Information 5

7 Resolution Update & Workshop Giuliana Conti Information 10

8 Good of the Order Elloise Kim Information 10

Community Updates

9 Officer Reports Various Information 10

10 Announcements All Information 5

11 Adjournment Elloise Kim Action 1



Approval 
of the 

Minutes



GUESTS



PRESIDENT	ANA	MARI	CAUCE

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.eduSli.do: #C766



NEW 
BUSINESS



HUSKIES ON THE HILL

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



STUDENT PARENT & CAREGIVER 
ADVOCACY

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



RESOLUTION UPDATE & 
WORKSHOP

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.eduSli.do: #L521



RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF THE 
UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON 
HOSTING TENT CITY III

http://depts.washington.edu/gpss/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/05.15-16-

RESOLUTION-IN-SUPPORT-OF-THE-UNIVERSITY-OF-WASHINGTON-HOSTING-

TENT-CITY-III.pdf

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.eduSli.do: #C6766



WORKSHOP:
FEBRUARY 7TH 3-5 HUB 314

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.eduSli.do: #C6766



OFFICER 
REPORTS



VP	OF	INTERNAL	AFFAIRS
● 2018	Program	Reviews	(Winter	Quarter)

❖Center	for	Digital	Arts	&	Experimental	Media	
(Feb.	1	&	2,	site	visit	Feb.	2nd	at	10:00	am)
❖Department	of	Urban	Planning	&	Design	(Feb.	5	
&	6)

● First-Gen	Grad	Advisory	Board
❖First-gen	grad	student	social,	Wed.	Feb.	14,	
11:00	am	- 12:30	pm,	Simpson	Center	(Comms	
Bldg)
❖Hosting	a	panel	for	undergrad	first-gen	students

● Winter	Social!
❖Thursday,	Feb.	22nd,	7:00	- 10:00	pm,	HUB	
Games	Area
❖Family	members	are	invited!

Please	contact	gpssvpin@uw.edu for	more	information

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



VP	OF	EXTERNAL	AFFAIRS
❖State	advocacy	still	going	well	- Student	Loan	Bill	of	Rights	is	
pending	a	hearing	in	the	fiscal	committee,	child	care	resource	bills	
are	progressing	well,	and	decoupling	is	one	step	away	from	a	floor	
vote	in	the	Senate!	Also	following	other	bills,	can	update	if	
interested,	and	can	share	our	tracker
❖Federal	advocacy	- DACA/immigration	documents	will	go	live	by	
Friday,	currently	fine-tuning	some	details	- will	be	shared	through	
email	and	on	social	media
❖SLAB	meetings	are	on	Fridays	at	10	am	in	HUB	314;	contact	
Kelsey	if	interested	in	joining
❖Huskies	on	the	Hill	is	on	Monday!	Deadline	to	RSVP	is	tonight	at	
8!

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



TREASURER

❖Special	and	Departmental	Allocations	applications

○ Spread	the	word	to	your	departments

❖Travel	Grant	Applications	is	open	for	conferences	

occurring	between	February	15	and	April	11.

- application	deadline:	Jan.	30

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu

SECRETARY
❖Diversity	Committee!

○ Monday	2/5	@	5:30	in	HUB	314
○ Brown	bag	lunches	&	Student	Org.	Summit

❖ Committees:	SAB	for	OMA&D;	Diversity	Pillar	for	
Graduate	School;	Diversity	Council	OMA&D;	GPSS	
Diversity	Committee;	Race	&	Equity	Initiative	Steering	
Committee

❖ASUW	&	GPSS	partnership

❖Send	me	your	announcements!!!	



President
❖ New	Interim	Graduate	School	Dean	

Rebecca	(Becky)	Aanerud,	from	March	16,	2018
Many	leadership	changes	coming:	new	iSchool	Dean,	C	of	Built	
Environments	Dean	candidates’	campus	visit	happening,	search	for	SoL	
&	SPH	Dean	on-going

❖ Time	to	begin	to	prepare	for	2018	Elections	
Elections	Committee will	be	formed	at	the	next	meeting.	Contact	
Laura	Taylor,	Exec	Senator,	at	ltaylor1@uw.edu	for	information.	

❖ Retirement	of	UW	deskmail	
People	will	be	able	to	keep	sending	and	receiving	with	@uw.edu	if	they	
make	uw	emails	forwarded	to	a	different	email	service	

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



President
❖ Highlights	from	January	Board	of	Regents	meeting	

1.	GS	Dean	David	Eaton,	&	Dean	of	SoM	&	SoL	presented	last	5	yrs’	
application	and	enrollment	data	(residency,	program	types,	racial	
groups,	ethnicity):	check	item	A2

- Master’s	students	represent	65%	of	total	graduate	enrollment;	Ph.D.	students	
do	35%.

- 53.4%of	all	master’s	enrollment	is	currently	in	fee-based	programs.	
- International	graduate	students	now	account	for	21.1%	of	total	graduate	

enrollment.
- Underrepresented	minority	students’	application	and	enrollment	number	have	

grown	over	the	last	5	years.	
2.	Childcare	services

For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	
gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu



ANNOUNCEMENTS



ADJOURNMENT



THANKS	FOR	BEING	HERE!

gpss.uw.edu

gpss@uw.edu

Secretary:	gpsssec@uw.edu

HUB	314
For	more	information,	visit	our	website	at	

gpss.uw.edu,	or	contact	gpss@uw.edu


